
           

     

                                 
                   

     

            
        

        

           

                    

                                     
                               
                                 

                                  
    

  

                         
                           
           

                                 
                           
                             
       

 

   
   
     

~TORONTO 

方卓怡 市議員 Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor | Ward 14 Toronto‐Danforth 

June 23, 2022 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 

Speed Humps on Four Oaks Gate 

Dear Councillor Perks and Toronto and East York Community Council, 

Four Oaks Gate is a residential street located north of O'Connor Drive, near the Don Mills RD entrance to 
the Don Valley Parkway. I have heard from residents that vehicles often cut‐through along Four Oaks 
Gate to skip the queue of vehicles along O'Connor Drive and access the Don valley Parkway more 
quickly. I have polled the street and local residents support the installation of speed humps on Four 
Oaks Gate. 

Recommendations: 

1. Toronto and East York Community Council waive the polling requirement under the City's Traffic 
Calming Policy and authorize the installation of traffic calming (speed humps) on Four Oaks Gate 
between O'Connor Drive and Dustan Crescent; and 

2. Direct the City Solicitor to prepare a by‐law to alter sections of the roadway to install eight speed 
humps on Four Oaks Gate between O'Connor Drive and Dustan Crescent, for traffic calming purposes, 
generally as shown on the attached Drawing Nos. 421G‐4106 and 421G‐4107, dated June 2022, from the 
Director, Traffic Management, Transportation Services. 

Sincerely, 

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor 
Ward 14, Toronto‐Danforth 

City Hall, 100 Queen St. West, Suite C44, Toronto, ON M5H 2N2 
Telephone: (416) 392‐4060 Fax: (416) 392‐5200 email: councillor_fletcher@toronto.ca 
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